
Oregon , 

 

Taking away our right to utilize naturalpathic medicine and punishing 

doctors who have chosen to practice the holistic approach is not only 

ethically wrong but you are forcing your beliefs on everyone.   Holistic 

medicine has been around long before pharmaceutical companies.   Holistic 

is about healing the individual not through pills or vaccines but as a 

whole. The foods we eat, lifestyle improvements, mental and emotional 

wellbeing and herbal remedies and supplements that have healed.   Western 

medicine has its place for emergency care or severe medical care that the 

holistic approach may not be the only way to heal.    To censor not only 

holistic approach you are denying care to those of us who have found the 

best care and healing through holistic practices.  

I spent 15 years going through western medicine doctors for chronic 

illness and continuously was told to take bills and no one would listen. 

I finally turned to naturalpathic doctor and they listened and guided me 

a through a personal healing plan and 4 years later I have been healed, 

off every single medication and healthy.  

My family is healthy and we have adopted a lifestyle that has not only 

improved our health but our mental and emotional wellbeing.  

Passing this bill you are repeating history as the Rockefellers did in 

1920â€™s having the government claim naturalpathic medicine was 

â€œalternativeâ€• so they could have their pockets filled by big pharma 

creating the business of western medicine.  

This is the United States of America telling us how to use what type of 

medical medicine to use you are no different than communist countries 

controlling its citizens.  

 


